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Nova Scotia Accessibility Advisory Board Meeting Summary 
May 5, 2020 

By Email 

 
Attendance 
 
Board: Doug Foster (Chair), Rosalind Penfound (Vice-Chair), Barry Abbott, Cynthia Bruce, Linda Campbell, Alex 
Peeler, Gus Reed, Kevin Russell, Marcie Shwery-Stanley, Anne Sinclair  
Regrets: David Caswell  
 
Staff: Gerry Post (Executive Director), Terri Lynn Almeda, Caroline Read Kendell 
 

 
1. Standard Development  

 
a. Built Environment       

 
The Built Environment Standard Development Committee has one vacancy, which was intended to be 
filled by a member who is Deaf. Through targeted recruitment, a recommendation for membership to the 
Built Environment Standard Development Committee was provided to the Accessibility Advisory Board for 
their consideration.  

 
Motion: Cynthia Bruce moved to approve the recommendation for the Built Environment SDC 
membership. Motion was seconded by Anne Sinclair. Motion carried. 
 
 


